
 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

PLANNING ACT 2008 
HIGHWAYS ENGLAND (“THE APPLICANT”)  
APPLICATION FOR AN ORDER GRANTING DEVELOPMENT CONSENT FOR THE PROPOSED 
A19 DOWNHILL LANE JUNCTION SCHEME (“THE DLJ SCHEME”) 
APPLICATION REFERENCE: TR010024 

Further to the request for further information and the amended examination timetable in the Examining 
Authority’s (the “ExA’s”) Rule 8(3) letter dated 20 December 2019, this letter sets out matters regarding 
the above application which the ExA requested be submitted for Deadline 8 (7 January 2020).  

Applicant’s Response to Request for Further Information  

Please find enclosed the Applicant’s Response to Request for Further Information under Rule 17 of the 
Examination Procedure Rules (TR010024/APP/7.23). The Applicant appreciates that the measures 
necessary to integrate non-motorised user provision under the DLJ Scheme with the A19/A184 Testo’s 
Junction Scheme are complicated, and the Applicant has sought to provide as much clarification as 
possible. 

As this new document is enclosed, we also enclose an updated “Application Document Tracker” 
(TR010024/APP/1.4(9)). 

We trust these documents address all outstanding issues.  

Yours faithfully 

Helen Apps 
Project Manager 
A19DownhillLaneJunctionImprovement@highwaysengland.co.uk 

 
 
 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
 
 

Helen Apps 
Highways England 
Lateral 
8 City Walk 
Leeds  
LS11 9AT 
 
Direct Line 0300 470 2705 
 
07 January 2020 
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